







TRANSFER OF QUALIFICATIONS (Old NCCP vs New NCCP)

Dear partner,

Over the last years, Baseball Canada, in collaboration with the Coaching Association of Canada, has started an important work with the goal of modifying the philosophy and the delivery method of workshops within the NCCP. This transition has seen the creation of the online module and other modules now integrated in the Canadian baseball coaching curriculum.

Several coaches who have received training before the start of this transition have contacted their provincial baseball associations, Baseball Canada or the Coaching Association of Canada inquiring about details of this new approach on their actual status considering credits obtained in the old system.

The attached document is aimed to inform coaches with training credits in the old NCCP of the transfer policy to the new NCCP in order to facilitate and to direct you towards the modules you would need to complete in order to achieve the required status in the new NCCP. It is important to understand that training acquired in the old NCCP will never be lost and it is not Baseball Canada's intention to ask or force our coaches to start everything from the beginning. However, as the new program includes new important elements and as the new NCCP now has an evaluation component leading towards certification, Baseball Canada thought it was important to inform all of our partners in preparation for this new baseball season.

During the 2008 season, Baseball Canada announced to all baseball coaches about the June 30th 2009 deadline in order to complete Making Ethical Decision On-line evaluation in order to allow some coaches to obtain regional or provincial coach certified status considering obtained in the old NCCP. The following table presents an overview of possible scenarios meeting the majority of possible status for Canadian baseball coaches. Green check marks represent modules that will be credited to coaches while red squares represent modules to be completed by coaches. Please note that the NCCP policy on transfer of Level 3 has not yet been released. For all coaches with Level 3 training, (theory, technical and/or practical) important information will be communicated to you as soon as the NCCP partnership has finalized this policy.

We would also like to inform you that if you qualify for a transfer of qualification from the old to the new NCCP, you will be notified by Baseball Canada when your new status will appear on your NCCP transcript.

If you have questions regarding Baseball Canada's transfer policy, please contact Saskatchewan Baseball at mike@saskbaseball.ca

Baseball Canada would like to thank you for your patience on regards to this policy and would also like to thank you for your involvement in serving our baseball players in Saskatchewan Baseball and also in Baseball Canada's programs.

Baseball Canada & Saskatchewan Baseball







P P F

Baseball Canada

2212 Gladwin Cres. Suite A7 Ottawa, ON K1B 5N1 Phone: (613) 748-5606 Fax: (613) 748-5767

E-mail: coach@baseball.ca Website: www.baseball.ca



Saskatchewan Baseball

1870 Lorne Street Regina, SK S4P 2L7

Phone: (306) 780-9237 / (306) 780-9222

Fax: (306) 352-3669

E-mail: mike@saskbaseball.ca Website: www.saskbaseball.ca